PM Pick-up Procedures

Afternoon pick-up will follow the same procedures as last year. Parents/Guardians of PK through 3rd grade will
drive in front of the school on Anderson Rd, around the playground through the back parking lot and up the west side of
the school picking up students at the west entrance door to the gymnasium. The gate to this entrance will be opened at
3:00p.m. There will be a staff member to load your child in the car so please stay in your car to ensure that pick-up goes
smoothly and quickly. If a PK-3rd grade student has an older sibling in 4th-8th grade they will follow the 4th-8th
pick-up procedures below. (See Map Below)

USE EXTREME CAUTION AT ALL TIMES WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF!!!

Parents of 4th through 8th grade will be picked up in the front parking lot. You will line up along Anderson Rd, enter the
front parking lot where your child will be loaded by a staff member. Do not block buses. Please stay in your car to ensure
that pick-up goes smoothly and quickly. (See Map Below)

USE EXTREME CAUTION AT ALL TIMES WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF!!!




